Ballymoney National School,

Ballineen,

Co. Cork.





Tuesday 7th November 

Cake Sale
Congratulations to the pupils who raised €400 at their cake sale before midterm - well done everyone! This money will be donated to ‘Time for Tilara’. 
Clothes Collection 

Our next clothes collection will take place on Monday 13th November. Any donations can be brought into the resource room this week. All clothes and shoes donations are accepted.
Bingo Night
Our school Bingo Night will take place next Saturday 11th November in the BEDA Hall. The hampers for the raffle will be made on Wednesday. Please bring in any donations which you may have for the hampers by tomorrow. The BEDA hall will be open on Saturday morning from 10:30a.m. until 11:30a.m. to allow the PTA to set up the hall for the bingo night. The bingo night will start at 8:30p.m. sharp but volunteers should arrive at 7:30p.m. Each family is asked to please bring a tea towel and some food for the refreshments. Parents are reminded that the children must stay inside the BEDA hall if they choose to come and play bingo.
Clothe
Clonakilty Community College
Clonakilty Community College will hold their Open Evening on Thursday 16th November. An address by relevant staff will begin at 5:30p.m. and a tour of the college will take place from 6:30 – 8pm.
Cycle Safety Course

The senior classroom will start their cycle safety course on Monday 13th November. Please remind them to wear tracksuit bottoms and to bring a coat with them everyday.
Health Promoting School

Eileen from the HSE Health Promoting Schools Programme visited our school today. A health promoting school aims to promote health and good relationships. We are already promoting good health in our school through the Green Flag programme, the Active Flag, our healthy eating policy, Friends for Life, our school garden, etc. We hope to improve on the good work that is already taking place and to find other areas that we can improve on. More information will be sent out next week.
Dates for you Diary
Saturday 11th November
School Bingo night

Monday 13th November
Clothes Collection

Thursday 23rd November
Singing workshop in Bandonbridge NS for 2nd – 6th class

1st December


Harp and Flute concert and workshop for all pupils
